
  

  
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
May 22, 2012 
 
Honorable Thomas J. Homer 
Legislative Inspector General 
420 Stratton Building 
Springfield, IL 62706 
 
RE: LIG Case No. 11-021 
 
Dear Inspector General Homer: 
 
Pursuant to 5 ILCS 430/25-50(a), a summary report regarding LIG Case No. 11-021 was 
received by my office on May 6, 2012 via email to Jo Johnson, Senate Republican Ethics 
Officer. A hard copy was subsequently delivered by U.S. Mail to my State Capitol Office. 
 
My Ethics Officer, Jo Johnson, and I have reviewed your summary report of the investigation 
involving Senator Suzi Schmidt. 
 
Pursuant to my responsibilities under Section 25-50 of the Ethics Act, I have reviewed your 
findings and am responding to your Summary Report. I concur with your recommendations. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Christine Radogno 
Illinois Senate Republican Leader 
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